
Safety Recall 

 
Various Mattel Magnetic Toys 

Including some Polly Pocket, Batman,  
Doggie Daycare  

 

 
Manufactured before April 1st 2005 

The magnets in these products can be swallowed, aspirated or 
placed by a child in their nose or ears possibly leading to internal 
medical problems.  
 
Images show examples of affected products please contact Mattel 
Consumer Response to determine if your product is affected. 
 
   Website www.service.mattel.com/uk/ 

Telephone 01628 500303 
 

Mattel UK Ltd., Vanwall Business Park, Maidenhead, SL6 4UB  
 

To be displayed until February 2008 

 
 

In cooperation with EU Product Safety Regulators 


